
WARNING FOR THE SAFETY AND 
SECURITY OF OUR COMMUNITIES!  

Racist, islamophobic and anti-immigrant movements in 
Portugal are increasing their attacks on our 
communities. 

Together with the violent physical attacks to members 
of our community, they are spreading the lies amongst 
the portuguese society, claiming that we do not work 
and live off the Portuguese government’s money, 
calling us dirty and blaming us for the lack of 
cleanliness of our streets, and representing us as 
dangerous and part of a plan to “replace the white 
population” and “islamize Europe”. 

Recently, these groups have been spreading hateful 
propaganda videos, made from images collected by them 
in the areas where we are concentrated, aiming to 
turn the Portuguese population against us. 

This country will have elections for its parliament 
on March 10. It is likely that, until then, many 
politicians will be visiting this place. Be more 
cautious of their intentions! 

Beware of people from outside recording images! 
 

Do not allow yourself to be recorded or interviewed 
by people you do not know! 

FOR THE PROTECTION OF OUR COMMUNITIES AND OUR 
FAMILIES - BE AWARE! 

 

www.migrationagainsthate.info 



 
 


